
 
News Release 

Dallas Police Department 
Police Media Relations Unit 

Phone: 214-671-4065 

www.dallaspolice.net 
March 12, 2017                                                                                                       

 

 

Dallas Police Sergeant Placed on Restricted Duty 

 
Mansfield ISD Police Department is conducting an investigation into an incident that occurred on 
March 9, 2017, in which Sergeant George Aranda, #6883, is named the suspect in an assault 
offense.  Sergeant Aranda is currently on Restricted Duty pending the outcome of the criminal and 
administrative investigation. Sgt. Aranda is currently assigned to the Gang Unit and is a 25 year 
veteran of the department. 
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